COMMUNICATION - C13
Council — October 21, 2020

From: Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
To: DeFrancesca, Rosanna Report No. 45. Item 5

Subject: [External] SmartCenters 6 Towers ’

Date: Sunday, October 4, 2020 6:31:38 PM

HI Rosanna Iam writing to you fro Wheatfield Drive to voice my opinion on the 6 Tower

project. I was born and raised in Toronto and watched how the city had sold out to politicians
making poor decisions by building up and taking away all the heritage the city had..... Look at
all the crime we have now in Toronto, Mississauga and Brampton; all city's that are over
populating too quickly. I moved to Woodbridge 6 years ago to get away from a all glass
landscape and to enjoy the Heritage and culture it brings. I look around today and I see
proposed sites for condos ect. PLEASE STOP THE 6 TOWER PROJECT. You will be
driving out good people, adding congestion and traffic and we don't need the crime like the
surrounding city's have. You are our elected councilor we voted you in to be our voice. Please
stand behind the concerned residents and help us stop the area we live in from building up..
Thanks for the ear..

Mike Molnar

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.



